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19th June 2024 
 
Dear families,  
 
Year 3 and 4 trip to Newton Abbot Museum and St Leonards Tower 
 
As part of our continued understanding of our history topics and the local area, Year 3 and 
4 are lucky enough to be attending the Newton Abbot Museum and St Leonards Towers 
as part of a school trip.  
 
The trip will take place on  Wednesday 3rd July 2024. We will be leaving school at 9:00am 
and will walk via foot to the Newton Abbot Museum. Whilst there, the children 
will  participate in a Tudor based activity, helping them to deepen and improve their 
understanding of this period in History as well as gain more understanding of the impact 
on life today. The children will also have the opportunity to have tour of St Leanard tower. 
 
On the day, please ensure the children are dressed appropriately for the weather and in 
their normal school uniform. We will return to school for lunch.  
 
Regards, 
 
Mrs Harris 
 
Class Teacher  
 

  


